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Important Announcement 

 

Hello Parents, 

 

We won't be having the sister's sleepover this weekend, but it will take place on the following weekend 

(Dec 23rd-Dec 24th). The sister's sleepover will begin after "Up and Coming" and end the next day after 

Sunday Service. Please have them bring their toothbrush, sleeping bag, and pillow. 

 

Additionally, on the 24th, we will have our second HJ Nuri service. The service will start at 11 AM and 

end at 12:30 PM, instead of the usual 10 AM start time. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Up and Coming Staff 

 


